
 

Greater Victoria School District Accessibility Plan 
Feedback 
 

The Greater Victoria School District’s (GVSD’s) Accessibility Plan provides a framework to 
identify, remove, and prevent barriers to accessibility within our district. You can view the 
Accessibility Plan here: https://www.sd61.bc.ca/our-district/sd-61-accessibility-act/ 
 
We want to know your thoughts on the plan and your suggestions for future additions or 
changes. The information you provide will be shared with the members of the Accessibility 
Advisory Group and the District Accessibility Working Group, who are involved in the review 
and updating of the GVSD’s Accessibility Plan. All feedback provided will be considered during 
future updates of the Accessibility Plan and during ongoing work to make our district more 
accessible. 
 
We will make every effort to protect privacy but can't guarantee total anonymity if you include 
personal information. We are collecting this information to help us identify barriers to GVSD 
services. Section 26(c) of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act permits this 
collection. 
 

 

1. Which group do you most identify with? 

☐  Student with an accessibility need 

☐  Parent/caregiver for a student with an accessibility need 

☐ Greater Victoria School District staff member suppor�ng student(s) with accessibility 

needs 

☐ External service provider/therapist suppor�ng student(s) with accessibility needs 

☐ Parent/caregiver with an accessibility need 

☐ Greater Victoria School District staff member with an accessibility need 

☐ Student without an accessibility need 

☐ Other: _________________________________________________________ 

https://www.sd61.bc.ca/our-district/sd-61-accessibility-act/


 

2. What feedback would you like to provide about the Greater Victoria School District 
Accessibility Plan? 
 

 



 

Please provide your name, email, or phone number if you would like to be 
contacted (op�onal). 

 
Name:  
 
Email:  
 
Phone:  
 
 
 
 
Please return this form to the office at your local Greater Victoria School District school, or 
to the district head office at: 
 
Greater Victoria School District No. 61 
556 Boleskine Road  
Victoria, B.C. 
V8Z 1E8 
 
community@sd61.bc.ca 

 

mailto:community@sd61.bc.ca

